From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Tara Hodges"; Larry.Davis@energyquest.us

Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: Energy Quest-State AO #001 Delineation Report
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:59:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP4359_Delineation Report.pdf

Dear Mr. Allen:

NMOCD approves of the delineation completed for 1RP-4359. No further remediation is required.
Please submit a final C-141 for closure.

Like approval from NMSLO is required.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Tara Hodges [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com]

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 11:12 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Larry.Davis@energyquest.us
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com

Subject: Energy Quest-State AO #001 Delineation Report

Hello,

| have attached, per Bob Allen SESI, a delineation report for the Energy Quest State AO #001. Please
review and let us know if you have any questions.

Thank Yow

Tara Hodges
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Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street

Hobbs, NM 88240

Office: (575) 397-0510



